
Wilderness Lake Preserve 
Landscape Enhancements Coming Soon! 

  
Well before the worldwide mandatory respite was implemented, the CDD Board of 
Supervisors was in the final stage of initializing the Wilderness Lake Preserve spring 
landscape enhancements, along with the installation of the mulch. Once everyone 
settled into their new daily routine and the final proposal was approved, Mother Nature 
decided to play her hand and held off on showering Wilderness Lake Preserve with the 
much-needed spring rains. Taking everything in stride, the CDD Board of Supervisors 
wisely postponed the landscape enhancements and installation of mulch until the 
weather conditions become favorable in establishing fresh foliage.   
  
Currently, the enhancements are scheduled to take place simultaneously with the late 
April and/or early May showers. The CDD Board of Supervisors is anxiously awaiting 
the installation of the new foliage and mulch, as these enhancements are budgeted 
projects that were included in the approved 2019/2020 fiscal year budget. As the 
landscape in the community continues to mature, certain areas will require 
improvements to maintain the overall fresh aesthetics of Wilderness Lake Preserve. 
Recognizing this well-known cycle in landscaping, the CDD Board of Supervisors 
conscientiously budgets for these long-term improvements that offer a perfect blend of 
natural flora and landscaped spaces.   
  
Once the enhancement projects are underway, the CDD Board anticipates completion 
of these projects within 2-3 weeks. As with past & future projects, the CDD Board, 
District Staff, and Lodge Staff thank you for your patience. 
  
Thank you, 
  
The Lodge Staff 
 


